
From: susan ewart
To: Nathan Geard
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: Proposed District Plan Change 56: Speaking time for the hearing
Date: Thursday, 13 April 2023 3:38:04 PM
Attachments: ATT00001.png

Hi Nathan
 
Huge apologies for the late notice but I have decided not to proceed with appearing before the

Change 56 Hearing Panel tomorrow morning (9.35am, Friday 14th).
 
I have been going over my notes and submission points and, having heard and read the
submission by Iain Dawe from the GWRC, I realise that he has covered all the points I would have
made in terms of sea level rise and the potential for managed retreat of the Eastbourne/Bays
area when the access road fails because of sea level rise/inundation/land subsidence. My main
point was that application of Change 56 to this area should be deferred until the Council had
better information available to it. I feel that point has been made and that I cannot add anything
useful.
 
I am sorry that I was not able to make this call in time for someone else to take my place. Please
give my apologies to the panel for any inconvenience.
 
Kind regards
Susan Ewart
York Bay Residents’ Association
M: 027 415 2815
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

From: Nathan Geard
Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 9:57 AM
To: Susan Ewart
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: Proposed District Plan Change 56: Speaking time for the hearing
 
Thanks Susan – I have booked you in for 9:35am on Friday, 14 April.

We will send a further confirmation email with details of the location for the hearing later this
week.

Kind regards,

Nathan

 

Nathan Geard
Policy Planning Manager 
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have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank
you

 

 

 

From: susan ewart <ewartsusan@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 April 2023 9:52 AM
To: Nathan Geard <Nathan.Geard@huttcity.govt.nz>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Proposed District Plan Change 56: Speaking time for the hearing
 
HI Nathan
 
May I please have a slot on the morning of Friday 14 April – any time is fine.
 
Thank you and kind regards
Susan
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

From: Nathan Geard
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 1:14 PM
To: yorkbayresidents@gmail.com; ewartsusan@hotmail.com
Subject: Proposed District Plan Change 56: Speaking time for the hearing
 
Hi Susan

Sorry I couldn’t take your call earlier.

Fortunately we have plenty of spaces still available for the hearing.

In particular, we have spaces available in the following sessions of the hearing:

The afternoon of Wednesday, 12 April (after 3pm)
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The morning of Thursday, 13 April (before 10am)

The morning of Friday, 14 April,

The morning of Wednesday, 19 April,

Either the morning or afternoon of Thursday, 20 April,

The morning of Friday, 21 April, or

The morning of Wednesday, 26 April.

For most submitters, we are allocating a 15 minute speaking slot within one of these sessions.
However, we can allocate more than the standard 15 minutes on request.

Please let me know which of these sessions would work for you best. I’ll then get in touch (either
by phone or email) with an exact time for you to come to the hearing (there’s no requirement
for you to stay for the entire session – you just need to arrive prior to your speaking time, then
you’re free to leave or stay as long as you want).

Kind regards,

Nathan

 
 
 
 

Nathan Geard
Policy Planning Manager 
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